
         

THE PRESIDENT  
           OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY   

 

 
                  26 March 2021 

 
 
Excellency, 
 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter from H.E. Mohammed Al Hassan, 
Permanent Representative of Oman to the United Nations, and H.E. Mr. Agustin Santos 
Maraver, Permanent Representative of Spain to the United Nations, the co-facilitators for the 
Seventh Review of the Global Counter Terrorism Strategy (GCTS), informing Member States 
that an informal meeting to complete the first reading of the zero draft, will be held in person on 
Monday, 29 March 2021, at 10.00 a.m., in Conference Rooms 1, 2 and 3. 

 
             Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.   
                            

        
Volkan BOZKIR 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 



 
Permanent Mission of the Sultanate of Oman to the 

 United Nations 
 New York 

   

New York, March 26th, 2021  
  

Excellency, 

 

   As Co-facilitators of the Seventh Review of the Global Counter Terrorism Strategy, we 

would like to inform you, that, as announced during the meeting last Wednesday, and in order 

to complete the first reading of the zero draft, a meeting will be held next Monday, March 29th, 

10 am, in CR 1-2-3. If needed, the meeting will continue in the afternoon. 

   

 Please accept your Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.  
 
 

 
  Mohammed Al Hassan       Agustín Santos Maraver  

  Co-Facilitator          Co-Facilitator  

  Permanent Representative of Oman    Permanent Mission of Spain  

  to the United Nations        to the United Nations 

 

 

 

To all Permanent Representatives 

and Permanent Observers of the United Nations 

New York 
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